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We have ODF&W.  Let them do their job without hamstringing them.  This is simply 

an attempt to ban trapping which is the most effective way to control numbers.  

Controlling predator numbers helps insure healthy numbers of prey animals such as 

birds, rabbits, squirrels, etc.  Managing these numbers is also vital to the ranching 

and farming communities that we depend on but are too often harmed by politicians 

and do-gooders who have no stake in it other than their own ideology.   


